

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL 306 North Columbia Street Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27516

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

(919) 968-2714 FAX 919-969-2063

September 5, 2002

James C. Moeser, Chancellor The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 103 South Building 005A, CB# 9100 Chapel Hill, NC 27599

Dear Chancellor Moeser: James

At its regular business meeting on August 26, the Chapel Hill Town Council received the attached report from the Town Manager on the status of waste disposal sites at the Horace Williams property. We would be pleased to receive any comments that the University may wish to make regarding the report.

Council Members raised several questions during this discussion, and we have provided a transcript of the discussion and questions for review and comment. A citizen also addressed the issue, and a transcript of her comments and questions is also included for your review and comment.

The main concern of the Council is learning whether the University is developing a schedule for necessary remediation. As always, I am available to discuss these and other issues as you desire.

We would appreciate your letting us know the status of your plans.

Sincerely,

Kevin C. Foy

Mayor

KCF/wms

Attachments:

- 1. August 26, 2002 Memorandum to the Town Council
- 2. Transcript of Discussion regarding Waste Disposal Sites on Horace Williams Property